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6th March 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 12 Reports 
 
Enclosed is the progress report for your son/daughter.  We are very pleased with many of the reports that 
have been sent home and most students appear to have adapted well to the challenges of sixth form 
study.  However, there are a few concerns with some students that relate to commitment to their studies 
outside of lesson time including both the use of their non-contact time, as well as study at home.  
 
We are aware that many of our students have now found part-time employment in local businesses.  As a 
school, we support this commitment to a part-time role as it helps to develop the inter-personal skills of 
the student and also brings them some financial independence. We do feel, however, the balance between 
both studies and employment is vital for success.  
 
This holiday provides an opportunity for students to reflect upon their use of time both in and out of school 
to ensure that they are doing all they can to succeed. We are hoping that with your support students will 
return next term and be committed to making a positive impact on their progress. 
 
There will be an opportunity to discuss progress at the parents evening next term, Wednesday 25th April 
(Week 6).  If you have any concerns about your child that you would like to discuss with the school prior to 
the progress evening, then please contact the tutor in the first instance: 
 
12H Mr Bidwell (mbidwell@corbytechnicalschool.org)  
12A Mr Williamson (mwilliamson@corbytechnicalschool.org) 
 
If your concern relates to an individual subject then please contact the teacher directly using the e-mail on 
the report.  You may wish to copy the tutor into this e-mail also.  If you have any general enquires 
regarding the sixth form then please contact the Director of Sixth Form, Mrs Ferns 
(hferns@corbytechnicalschool.org). 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
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